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Happy Spring, Everyone!Happy Spring, Everyone!

“Here comes the sun; and I say, it's alright.”“Here comes the sun; and I say, it's alright.”
― The Beatles― The Beatles

Your Colorado Theatre Guild looks forward to supporting our members and giving
our venues a platform to share their vision going forward, in addition to opening a
space for more member interaction. We seek to build a coalition of diverse artists
and specialists in their field; who can add to our engaging workshops and other

offerings our committees have in store for you.

Spotlight: John Moore Broadens Colorado Arts CoverageSpotlight: John Moore Broadens Colorado Arts Coverage

John Moore, the former longtime theater reporter
for The Denver Post, is back covering the
Colorado arts scene as Senior Arts Journalist for
the daily Denver Gazette – the successor to the
Rocky Mountain News and a sister paper to the
150-year old Colorado Springs Gazette. John has
been providing a weekly column for the paper
for more than a year, and he decided to accept
a full-time role in February.

Click here for the full articleClick here for the full article

Lending A Hand: ColoradoLending A Hand: Colorado
Attorneys For The Arts (CAFTA)Attorneys For The Arts (CAFTA)
Provides Pro Bono LegalProvides Pro Bono Legal
ReferralsReferrals

Each quarter, we'll be reminding you
that Colorado Attorneys for the Arts
(CAFTA), a program of Colorado
Business Committee for the Arts
(CBCA), offers assistance to those in
the creative arts. As stated on their
website, "Colorado Attorneys for the
Arts (CAFTA) is a pro bono legal

referral service connecting artists, performers, cultural organizations and creative
business to volunteer attorneys. CAFTA also offers educational presentations,
webinars and resources." Be sure to check out their website and social media
platforms.

For more information, visit their websiteFor more information, visit their website

https://coloradotheatreguild.org
https://www.coloradotheatreguild.org/john-moore-is-once-again-covering-the-colorado-arts-scene/
https://cbca.org/colorado-attorneys-for-the-arts/


Save The Date: ColoradoSave The Date: Colorado
Green Alliance Formation andGreen Alliance Formation and
Community DiscussionsCommunity Discussions

Theatre work is an essential tool for global
change. We have the power and
responsibility to make the world a better
place with our theatre making, and
climate action does not have to be separate! To find out how you can use the
work you are already doing to fight climate change, join the first in a series of
discussions about the intersection of climate action and theatre.
You'll meet other practitioners in Colorado committed to sustainable arts practices
for theatre making. Speakers will include members of the Colorado theatre
community and the Chicago chapter of BGA.

Read about the Broadway Green Alliance and the movement here in Colorado:
Broadway Green AllianceBroadway Green Alliance
Steps Toward Sustainable TheatreSteps Toward Sustainable Theatre 

This event will lead to the creation of a statewide chapter of the Broadway Green
Alliance with the option of creating more specific chapters if needed.  
Email cotheatreguild@gmail.com with any questions.
Registration in advance for this meeting is highly recommended.Registration in advance for this meeting is highly recommended.

Presented with the support of the Colorado Theatre Guild
and the Broadway Green Alliance.

Click here to registerClick here to register

CTG 2022 Unified AuditionsCTG 2022 Unified Auditions
Coming SoonComing Soon

The CTG Unified Auditions planned
for early May 2022 will be delayed
until the fall of 2022. We look
forward to announcing a new date
by summer. The auditions were
originally scheduled to only include
non-union members. When Actors

Equity Association announced Equity members can attend live auditions, CTG
decided to postpone so we could include our entire acting community. We are
delighted to partner with the Denver Center for the Performing Arts and look
forward to including more theatre companies throughout our region to observe
these auditions.

Click here for the calendar link through FacebookClick here for the calendar link through Facebook

Seeking Henry Awards JudgesSeeking Henry Awards Judges
Becoming a Henry Award Judge is a great way to
learn, serve our community and attend some great
Colorado productions! All theatre-lovers welcome,
Click below to find out more.

Click here for more information and applicationClick here for more information and application

https://www.broadwaygreen.com/
https://www.denvercenter.org/news-center/taking-the-first-step-toward-sustainable-theatre/?utm_campaign=Full+Database+Monthly+Newsletters&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=207298771&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--wn4y87HSfBSPC9OWcg3pIs52NSy8qBUhauOE9qhn5OyR2pR-kmPgTZPSgUrVM6YyP6Wz8naKg2gP6Vr6Tgjee_9HTBc3z98O7s-bBLVAfUXLqXI4&utm_content=207298770&utm_source=hs_email
https://coloradotheatreguild.app.neoncrm.com/np/clients/coloradotheatreguild/event.jsp?event=136&
https://www.facebook.com/events/306821638089353?acontext=%7B%22event_action_history%22%3A%5B%7B%22extra_data%22%3A%22%22%2C%22mechanism%22%3A%22surface%22%2C%22surface%22%3A%22permalink%22%7D%2C%7B%22extra_data%22%3A%22%22%2C%22mechanism%22%3A%22surface%22%2C%22surface%22%3A%22edit_dialog%22%7D%5D%2C%22ref_notif_type%22%3Anull%7D
https://coloradotheatreguild.wufoo.com/forms/q1h41qjc0419j7t/


New Standards For ColoradoNew Standards For Colorado
Theatre Makers Who Wish To ProtectTheatre Makers Who Wish To Protect
and Support Our Communityand Support Our Community

We wanted to share a new policy

being implemented by the Colorado

Theatre Guild.

Starting January 1, 2022, all responsible

parties wanting to post audition

notices will be required to indicate if

your company uses the Community

Standards for Theatre for Colorado, a

set of standards created elsewhere but being implemented in Colorado, or if

you are not currently using safety standards before postings are approved.

This applies to anyone posting audition notices through our website and

through our Facebook community group.

Click here for the full articleClick here for the full article

Workshop Committee NewsWorkshop Committee News

The committee is busy planning some great workshops for the rest of the year! We
look forward to sharing more info on workshops soon focusing on a variety of
subjects, such as Sound Design, Financial Literacy, Auditioning, Directing and
more. Is there a subject that you'd like to know more about or help facilitate? Click
the link below and take out brief survey.

Click here to take our surveyClick here to take our survey

Thank you, Theatre Friends!Thank you, Theatre Friends!

We appreciate your continued support through
donations. Your participation is a vital part of this
organization's success, and our love and generosity
during difficult times show the resilience and beauty of
this community! We look forward to continuing our
work in supporting and engaging with you.

https://conta.cc/3m3UiOs
https://coloradotheatreguild.wufoo.com/forms/q1g6rvwm0i0bygu/


Make a donation today!Make a donation today!

https://www.coloradogives.org/ColoradoTheatreGuild/overview?step=step1

